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  Introduction 
What you need to know  
 
-------------- MRS HART 

 
I am very much looking forward to 

this year teaching your children in 

year 3 and going through all of the 

exciting topics in the curriculum with 

them. I have recently moved to 

Norfolk after teaching abroad in 

Brunei but am very excited to be a 

part of Anthony Curton and the 

DEMAT.  

 

Assisting us in year 3 this year will 

be Mrs Allan on a Monday and 

Tuesday and Mrs Wybrow on a 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday as 

well as the other Mrs Allen who will 

be covering on a Tuesday afternoon 

and an hour on a Thursday. 

 

PE 

PE this year will be on a Tuesday 

and a Thursday which will be 

delivered between myself and Mrs 

Allen so kindly pack your child’s PE 

uniform in their bags on these days 

for them to change in and out of in 

school.   

 

As your children have moved from 

key stage 1 into key stage 2 there 

will be a lot of changes in the 

structure of their learning and in 

routines which can feel daunting, but 

we will ease into these over the next 

half-term.  
 

 
 

 

 

PE kit 

 

This is what the timetable will look like for the first part of this half-term and then later Design 

Teachnology will be replaced by Art and for the rest of the year these slots will be used to 

teach French, RSE, Computing and   

The scoop of the year 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please contact me by email at 

shart@anthonycurton.norfolk.sch.uk 


